07 January 2020
Dear Enquirer
Thank you for your enquiry regarding our vacancy for a teacher of PE to join our team at the Oldham Hulme Grammar School.  Details of the School may be found on our websites at: www.ohgs.co.uk.

The duties are contained in the job specification and the ideal candidate is described in the person specification.  

Staff are paid monthly in arrears at a rate commensurate with qualifications and experience.  This pay is subject to an annual review.  Teaching staff will take normal school holidays although there will be some requirement to attend during the holiday period.
Applicants should note that any appointment will be subject to a satisfactory Enhanced Disclosure and Barring Service clearance and will include a twelve month probationary period.  Any offer of appointment will be made on the express understanding that the applicant is medically fit for the work which the School requires and that they will submit to a medical examination at our expense by the School’s medical officer.  

If you wish to be considered for this appointment then your application should be made on our standard application form, which should be emailed to d.webb@ohgs.co.uk or posted to me with a covering letter highlighting any particular skills or experience that you can offer.  Please also note that your professional references should not be related to you.  

You should note that the closing date for applications will be Thursday, 23 January 2020 at 9am and it is hoped that the successful applicants will be able to commence work in April 2020.  It is our intention to call short listed candidates for interview on Friday 31 January 2020.  if you are not available for interview during that week will you please ensure that details are included in your covering letter.  All candidates will be informed when the post is filled.

Yours sincerely

Mr Craig JD Mairs
Principal
